
The Locker Project connects food-insecure 
children in Maine with nourishing food to improve 

their learning capacity, health, and future. We 
take a whole-family approach to child hunger with 

programs that strive to be low barrier, stigma-
free, and environmentally responsible. 

 

•  Macaroni and cheese (box or cup) 

•  Microwaveable meals and side dishes 

•  Pop-top cans of ravioli (no pork) and spaghettio’s 

•  Canned chicken and tuna 

•  Plain pasta 

•  Pasta sauce in cans (please, no glass) 

•  Rice (box or bag) 

•  Dried beans 

•  Peanut butter (small or medium jars, please, no glass) 

•  Single-serving cereal, oatmeal, healthy snacks, fruit cups 

Elks Helping to Feed the Kids 

The Activity Committee has chosen The Locker Project as one of the non-profit, 

community programs, to support this year. Through donations from businesses, 

individuals, and local groups, the Locker Project is able to provide nutritious food to 

thousands of greater Portland children in need, both during the school day and to 

take home to share with their families. 

Donations of the items below are now being accepted until JUNE 23.  Please 

consider a donation of any of the items listed below.  Items may be left in the boxes 

located in the Lounge. If you prefer, cash donations may be given to Kim Toppi 

and the Committee will shop for you.  THANK YOU for your support! 


